
Here are some comments by Roger Conklin on this piece (page references are PDF page numbers): 

I notice that the page with the past presidents includes Wallace DeWolf.  He was Milo’s brother-in-law who 
was the traitor who secretly sold Milo’s controlling shares of stock to the Bell mafia that intended that 
Kellogg be the sacrificial lamb in a massive lawsuit that would put all of the Independents that had 
purchased Kellogg’s switchboards out of business.  (See when “W. E. Controlled Kellogg” by Roger on 
kelloggtelephone.com) 

In the Management pictures on page 8, I remember Francis Parsons and Harry Nordberg.  Harry was the 
purchasing manager at Kellogg when I arrived and when I left.  Jim Kellogg was the president when I 
started in ’51, but soon after ITT took over he retired. 

Among the Managerial Staff there are several that I remember personally:  E. W. Miller, manager apparatus 
sales, E.R. Sears, San Francisco Sales, Bert A. Wallace, assistant engineering manager, F. B. Longfellow 
He was my immediate boss as assistant chief installer when I worked on the San Juan conversion in Puerto 
Rico.  He was retired from Western Electric when he came to Kellogg.  G.H. Brodie, he was a PhD, and was 
an authority on telephone transmission, Jim M. Lindsey was the sales manager for Puerto Rico and Cuba 
when I was involved with Puerto Rico. He was in charge of sales in Cuba when Castro came into power and 
took over the Cuban Telephone Company.  He died in Puerto Rico and I attended his funeral there.  W. C. 
(Bill) Cregeen was the person that opened up the Corinth facility and was its general manager when the K-
500 was moved from Chicago to Corinth, Miss.,  

The picture on page 16 at the bottom, is the Kellogg plant on Cicero Avenue where I worked. 

In the list of employees with over 15 years of service is Joe Trezak, who was my boss for a few months.  He 
was in charge of industrial engineering.  He died of a heart attack while I was at Kellogg.  My wife also 
worked for him for a while when we were first married, before she went back to teaching school.  Morris 
Rose was one of the engineers whose name  appears on the 9900 telephone patent (US Design Patent 
RD20999, February 7, 1939). 

Roger Conklin   

 6/29/2007 

 

 

A page from the Western Electrician Magazine (PDF page 31), January 5, 1901 issue has the same 
photograph of Kellogg engineers that is on PDF page 28.  This story in the Western Electrician has some 
interesting historical points in it, however the interesting part is that two of the people pictured are 
misidentified in the Messenger caption.  Assuming that the 1901 publication would more likely be correct, it 
being in the same time period as the photograph (1898-1900), than one fifty plus years later.  I feel sure that 
the photograph was furnished to the Western Electrician by Kellogg rather than being taken for the 
purpose.  The first person’s name I belive (far left) is just a typo J. Henry Lindi is mispelled in the 
Messenger as Sinde.  J.C. Neely (second from left) is misidentified as George Burlingame in the Messenger 
caption. 

7/19/2008 

Scanned by Mike Neale from an original document furnished by Wayne Merit, Curator, JKL Museum of 
Telephony, Stockton CA.   

Western Electrician page scan furnished by Rob Honeycutt. 
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